From: Amy Irwin <>

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 4:03 PM

To: Plan the Bruce <>

Subject: Re: Reminder: Comments for Plan the Bruce: Business discussion paper requested by

tomorrow, February 25, 2022

Thank you for sharing this discussion paper.

After thorough review of the discussion paper we understand the goals trying to be achieved by incorporating more economic development recommendations and initiatives into the County's official plan. We do hope however, the County will understand that each municipality has its own set of goals, challenges and priorities that should be supported and considered equally and individually.

We have a robust economic development department and are working hard to recruit development; we wouldn't want work at the County level to override all the things we've been trying to achieve internally. Huron-Kinloss is always open to partnerships with the County and we look forward to continuing to work together to make the County and Huron-Kinloss a great place to live, work and start a business.

We look forward to seeing where this goes.

Cheers, Amy

Amy Irwin

Business and Economic Officer Township of Huron-Kinloss 519-395-3735 ext. 155 www.huronkinloss.com

